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Good afternoon,
 
Further to my e-mail below on the Preliminary Meeting (15 November), I
would also like to confirm that ABP personnel from Humber Estuary Services
(statutory harbour authority for the Humber Estuary) will, as requested,
attend the Issue Specific Hearing on 16 November to discuss how marine
operations are conducted within our statutory harbour area. At the moment
it is anticipated that my colleague Graham Cudbertson, Harbour Services
Manager, will attend on behalf of ABP as SHA for the Humber Estuary.
Depending upon operational requirements, our Pilotage Operations
Manager, Joe Smith, may also attend.
 
I may also attend to assist with procedural/legal implications, such as the
Statement of Common Ground, but I will not be able to talk to specific
elements of marine operations, which will require the expertise and
knowledge of Graham.
 
Very best regards,
Tom
 
Tom Jeynes | Sustainable Development Manager - Humber | Associated British Ports
Dock Office | Alexandra Road | Immingham Dock | North East Lincolnshire | DN40 2LZ
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Dear Sir/Madam,
 
Many thanks for your letter of 18 October containing details of the
Preliminary Meeting. On behalf of the Harbourmaster Humber I can confirm
that I would like to attend the Preliminary Meeting to represent Associated
British Ports as Harbour Authority for the Humber Estuary (including the
Trent).
 
Based on our current review of the relevant documents we do not have any
specific navigational concerns to highlight, but would like to reserve our
position to revert on this matter, should relevant information come to light
during the course of the examination process.
 
Very best regards,
Tom
 
Tom Jeynes | Sustainable Development Manager - Humber | Associated British Ports
Dock Office | Alexandra Road | Immingham Dock | North East Lincolnshire | DN40 2LZ

 




